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      ANNOUNCEMENTS for 7 SEP 2025  

1.  Children's Ed:  Preschool through 5th grade can join 

Sunday School upstairs after the children’s sermon.  6th 

grade and above have the option to complete sermon 

notes during the service.  Good luck to the teachers and 

students as they resume their journey walking with 

Jesus.      

2. FAITH COMMUNITY T-shirt follow up order:   
 
              This is the final opportunity this year to order a tee shirt. 
A minimum group order of 24 shirts is required. 
  
           The church will contribute $10 towards the cost of each 
shirt; you will be responsible for paying the remaining balance 



upon receipt of your shirt(s). 
  

● Available Colors: Grey, Yellow, or Gold 
● Styles Offered: Short Sleeve and Long Sleeve 
● Please Note: Not all sizes and sleeve lengths are 

available in every color. 

  
           -Order forms, including pricing details, are coded by 
color to correspond to your selected shirt. 
  
           -Sharon will be in the lobby following the service to 
assist with ordering. 
  
           -The deadline for placing orders is Sunday, October 12. 
                                    Thank YOU Sharon!! 
 

3.  Small groups & church Teams:   We are featuring a 

different small group or church team over the next few 

Sundays offering a short overview of their group.  Today 

Judy Hey will talk about our Congregational Care Team, 

their purpose and who they serve.   Remember that you 

are welcome to join the journey of the small groups or 

church teams at any time.  There is no such thing as 

starting or being late.  

 

 



        Some of the projects CC team does: supply meals for 

those who may have new babies, been hospitalized or ill. 

We have done home visits and nursing home visits, calls to 

check on people, sent notes/cards. We’ve given out 

appreciation gifts for Mother’s Day, Father’s Day and for 

the Sunday School teachers. 

Our Outreach Ministry is at Victorian Assisted Living  

where we visit residents and sing hymns with them. We 

also assemble birthday bags for all the residents.” 

 

Be sure to stay tuned for next Sunday’s featured small 

group/church team.  

 

4.  Annual Charge Conference:  Our Church will be holding 

our annual charge conference after service on September 

28th. All professing members may vote on conference 

issues. 

     An opportunity to make a Confession of Faith during        

service will be conducted on September 14th in order to 

be official voting members.  Each member is asked to fill 

out a new information sheet which will be available today.  
 

 
 

   



 

 

 


